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Message

To: Service Managers, Parts Managers, Shop Foremen, Service Technicians and
Warranty Administrators

‘JSubject: IPOD Retrofit not possible with Progman V23.2 and higher

Affected Vehicles: B60, E61, E63, E64

Due to a software error, the IPOD retrofit on the affected vehicles will not work with}
Progman V23.2 and higher. We are currently working on a Jet-stream update to
correct this issue.

|For Heated cases after Shop Foreman or Service Manager approval': Please submit a

PuMA case to the Body Electrical Group for a possible workaround
Thank you for your continued support.
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